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EDB Committee

From: Melo Partisano <melopartisano@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 1:37 PM
To: EDB Committee
Subject: Wailuku Civic complex

Dear Council members, 
 
Please make sure spending all these millions is going to benefit the citizens and those in 
need of housing before financing the Wailuku Civic Hub, which, frankly, looks more like a 
benefit for the businesses around it. 
 
How about improving the bus system with smaller, more frequent buses so fewer 
parking places are needed? 
 
Emailing from Door of Faith Rd, formerly part of Hana Highway, sited on State and 
County land, which we have to maintain at our own expense.  
 
Also with our own water catchment systems and our own waste treatment systems. We 
do get fire protection if we are able to give half-hour notice before our house starts 
burning. 
 
Melo Partisano 
425B Door of Faith Rd. 
Haiku, HI 96708 


